
 

 

Art Trek 2018 
 

 

 

This term the children have studied the sculpture work of ‘Michelle 

Reader’. Each class have learnt about the techniques that she uses to 

create her artwork.  They have spent time researching the impact that 

plastic has on the environment and have used this as inspiration for 

their own artwork. 

 

We would like to invite you to view the children’s work during our Art 

Trek Afternoon on Thursday 12th July from 2:30pm.  Please collect an 

Art Trek Guide when you arrive and enjoy a walk around the school 

grounds to view the children’s work.  We also encourage you to take a 

look in each classroom and see the amazing work that children from 

across the school have done this year. 

We will be raising money for the charity ‘Children of the Dump’.  

The school council have organised refreshments and stalls or you 

could just make a donation. 

 


